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10th November 2023 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 

Horniman Museum – 21st November 2023 
 

Our topic in Year 2 this half term is The Arctic! As part of our learning, we will be going on 
a trip to the Horniman Museum on Tuesday 21st November, to explore their Arctic exhibit 
and investigate about our topic. 

We will be travelling on the 9.40am train from Petts Wood station to Penge East, and will 
then catch the 176 bus from the high street to the museum.  We will stagger the buses, 
with Snowdrop getting on the first bus and Traveller’s Joy getting on the second. We will 
arrive at the museum at approximately 10.30am. 

As this is so close to the start of the school day, we ask to meet you at the station rather 
than bringing your children to school.  The meeting point will by the little row of shops on 
the Morrison’s side of the station. Please be there for 9.15am, so that we have time to 
register the children and don’t miss the train.  If this is not possible, please speak to the 
class teacher. If your child is due to attend Galaxy that morning, we will walk them up to 
the station ourselves, leaving the school around 8.45am.  

On the return trip, we will stagger the buses again, and all meet at Penge East to catch the 
train back to Petts Wood station. You can collect your child at 3.05pm from the station.  
We will then walk back to school with the Galaxy children.  Again, please let your child’s 
class teacher know if you will be unable to collect your child from the station. 

There will not be any costs associated with this trip, however, as with everything, this would 
not be possible without your help. If you are able to come along and help us, we would be 

most grateful. There are limited spaces available and we are not able to accommodate any 
more adults than our allocated number. Indicate below if you wish to volunteer. Please 
refer to the “Volunteering for school trips” document on the school website (under Key Info 
/ Policies). Thank you to everyone who ticks this box. 

Children are required to wear school uniform, sensible footwear and bring along a warm 
coat. A school packed lunch can be provided or you can send in your own. Again, please 
indicate this on the reply slip.  Please return the reply slip to class or the School Office as 
soon as possible. 

 
Many Thanks, 
 
 
 
Ms Raggett and Mrs Haka     
 
 



 

 

Horniman Museum visit – 21st November 2023 
 
Name of child: _______________________ Class: ______________ 
 
I do/do not give permission for my child to visit the Horniman Museum on Tuesday 21st 
November. * 
 
I am available/am not available to accompany the class on the day. * 
 
My child will/will not require a packed lunch from the school canteen. * 
If requesting a school packed lunch, please specify which single filling is required:  

 Cheese                         Ham                    Tuna                  
*Please delete as appropriate 
 
Signed: __________________________ 

Name: __________________________ 
 
 


